
 

 
Statement from Revelstoke Mountain Resort  

 
For Immediate Release: 
 
Tuesday, March 16, 2010, Revelstoke, BC:  Revelstoke Mountain Resort, Selkirk Tangiers Heli Skiing and 
our parent company Northland Properties Corporation in Vancouver would like to recognize all of our 
staff that participated in the Boulder Mountain avalanche emergency response this past weekend. From 
our community and the resort, we thank you for sharing your expertise and leadership and recognize 
your significant contribution made to assist in this multi-agency rescue. 

To have a professionally qualified emergency response team available for our own operations at 
Revelstoke Mountain Resort and Selkirk Tangiers Heli Skiing is essential, to have those resources 
available to the community and region around us is an asset beyond words. We sincerely thank you for 
putting your lives on the line when others needed you. 

We would also like to offer our condolences to the families of the two Alberta men who were victims of 
the Boulder Mountain avalanche. We are saddened by their deaths and we offer our heartfelt 
sympathies during this difficult time. 

 


